
Haslemere Town Council Transport Working Party (TWP) 
Note of meeting held 11am on 16 September 2020, Town Hall 

 
Present: Cllrs Barton, Matthes, Robini, Round & Weldon 

Meeting was Clerked by Deputy Town Clerk, Pippa Auger 

 

1) Election of Chairman 

Cllr Round proposed Cllr Robini and Cllr Matthes seconded the proposal 

There were no other nominations 

Cllr Robini voted in as Chairman 

 

11.07am Cllr Weldon arrives 

 

2) Adoption of Terms of Reference 

Terms of Reference were agreed 

 

11.21am Cllr Barton arrives 

 

3) Discussion on transport 

As there are other groups with an interest in local transport within Haslemere and surrounds it was agreed 

that members of this group would contact them to identify initiatives they are involved with or interested in 

pursuing.   

 

The working party will produce a strategic document reflecting prioritised, deliverable ideas.  Whilst it has no 

budget, it will put forward recommendations to Full Council to apply for funding from the Haslemere Town 

Council Neighbourhood CIL money.  If there is a strategy document Cllr Barton can also put forward projects 

to the Local Area Committee. 

 

It will also look to promote what it is doing to the wider community and, where appropriate, invite experts to 

speak from time to time. 

 

4) Agreement of next steps. 

Cllr Matthes to liaise with Haslemere Transition 

Cllr Round to revise his proposal relating to Haslemere Town Centre  

Cllr Robini and Cllr Barton to liaise regarding railway initiatives 

Cllr Weldon to liaise with the Haslemere Vision Transport team of the Neighbourhood Plan WP  

Cllr Barton to put forward proposals through her knowledge as SCC Cllr  

 

ACTION:  all Cllrs are to provide a written report relating to the transport ideas raised through their 

discussions with the various groups, and/or produce their proposals in good time for the next TWP meeting. 

time. 

 

5) Next meeting  

Wednesday 7th October 2020 at pm 

11.40am 
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